Ms L Shuttleworth

Head Teacher

Featherstone Wood Primary School
Featherston Road

STEVENAGE

SG2 9PP

Ref: 1935/LS/KH
08 November 2017

Dear Ms Shuttleworth

Re: Donation to Garden House Hospice Care

From everyone here at Garden House Hospice | would like to thank you very much
for the wonderful donation of £250.60 towards hospice funds, following the Fun
Run at Barnwell School. | hope you will be able to pass on our thanks to your
children for their exertions on our behalf and to everyone who supported them so
generously.

It has been our privilege to serve the local community providing specialist care to
our patients and their families. However, none of this would have been possible
without the support of people such as yourselves. Please be assured that your
thoughtful gift makes a difference, and enables us to continue to provide our vital
care.

With our thanks once again for your interest in Garden House Hospice Care.

Yours sincerely

OCA M7

Lisa Seccombe
Director of Fundraising, Marketing & Communications
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